AMITY TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

CONDITIONAL USE HEARING

MB INVESTMENTS

AUGUST  27,   2008

Call to Order

The Conditional Use Meeting advertised for 7:00 p.m. on both August 27th, and August 28th (if necessary) was called to order at 7:20 P.M. by Chairman Richard L. Gokey in the Township Municipal Building located at 2004 Weavertown Road, Douglassville, Berks County, Pennsylvania. The following members were in attendance:

Supervisors

Richard L. Gokey, Chairman

Kim McGrath, Vice Chair

Robert R. Yanos

Paul Weller (arrived at 7:45 p.m.)

Scott Stepp (absent)

Staff

Terry Parrish, Solicitor

John Weber, Engineer

Charles E. Lyon, Township Manager

The purpose of the special meeting was to consider the application of MB Investments regarding the relocation of the Pagoda Motorcycle Club from its current location in Exeter Township to MB Investments property located along S.R. 422 East in Amity Township. 


The meeting was delayed due to lack of a quorum. In addition the stenographer was stuck in a traffic delay involving the 422/662 turning lane project. At 7:20 p.m., Chairman Gokey led the meeting with the pledge of allegiance to the flag as a quorum existed (Gokey, McGrath & Yanos).  The stenographer was not yet present.


Mr. Gokey yielded the floor to Attorney Terry Parrish, who is representing Amity Township in this matter due to Kozloff Stoudt having a possible conflict of interest.  Solicitor Parrish regurgitated the procedures to be followed for the hearing process.  Afterwhich, Mr. Parrish asked if there was anyone present who wanted to be a party to the matter beforehand. 


Mr. Parrish took the names of those requesting party status and there were no objections from Mr. Fox, who represents the applicant. Mr. Parrish introduced an exhibit list of (8) eight items, copies of which are included in the record and gave the floor to Mr. Fox for his opening statements. The stenographer appeared during his remarks and began recording.


Mr. Fox presented three witnesses and testimony was taken until approximately 10:30 p.m. At that time Mr. Parrish announced that the meeting was concluded and would be recessed until Thursday, August 28th, 2008 at 7 p.m. Mr. Fox stated he had two more witnesses that would consume approximately (1) one hour’s time. Mr. Parrish said at that time, testimony could be given by other parties.

There being no further business the meeting was recessed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Charles E. Lyon

Township Manager

